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There has been a change in the rear bite bar for the KCR-FC1 Brushless Stamped Flexi 
Chassis. 
 
 
It has been found that if the pan for the flexi chassis is adjusted to a tight position in the front bite 
bar area of the chassis it is possible for the rear bite bar to drop the pan.  To solve this situation, 
we have developed a new rear bite bar that is .158” [4mm] longer in length. 
 
 
Additionally, the return area of the Bite Bar has been increased by .021” [.5mm] to ensure that 
the return locks into the center pan. 

                  
 
KC Racing is providing the rear bite bar in production of all chassis that are purchased and 
shipped after April 6, 2024.  Once the preassembled chassis inventory has been exhausted 
the new bit bar will be incorporated into production.   
 
If you have a chassis with the original bite bar and would like to receive a no charge 
replacement of the updated rear bite bar (KCR-FCRBB) please send a self-addressed return 
envelope to: 
 

KC Racing  
P.O. Box 121  
Jamestown, Michigan 49427 

Attn: Bite Bar Replacement 
 
This offer is valid for requests postmarked before May 31, 2024 

Now Get out… Go racing… and most of all enjoy! 
 

Rear Bite Bar 
installed in chassis. 


